From: Kuhn, Sara (DEW)

To: ECY RE CRO SEPA Coordinator

Cc: SEPADesk2 (DFW); Smith, Kelly L (DEW)

Subject: DNS 22-0005: Little Green Lake Dam Safety Repairs - SEPA Comment Responses
Date: Wednesday, February 9, 2022 2:37:08 PM

Good afternoon Gwen,

Thank you for your review of the Little Green Lake Dam Safety Repair SEPA checklist and for your
assistance in our spillway design. Per your comment on our SEPA checklist, WDFW’s application for
the Dam Safety construction permit was submitted via mail to the Department of Ecology’s Dam
Safety Program on February 1, 2022 along with the processing fee. If you have any additional
guestions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to the project manager Kelly Smith at
Kelly.smith@dfw.wa.gov or 360-789-2759.

Thanks and | hope you have a great day,

Sara Kuhn

Environmental Planner

Capital and Asset Management Program
Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife
600 Capitol Way N., Olympia, WA 98501
Cell: 360-819-3886
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